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APTS 2019 Save the Date – Sunday March 10 
 
Harness Racing Victoria (HRV) wishes to advise the industry that the 2019 Australasian Premier Trotting Sale 
will take place on Sunday March 10.  
 
In 2018 the APTS broke all records, with the sale average up 41.6 per cent on the prior year and eight more 
yearlings through the ring. 
 
All up, over $1million in total sales was recorded, an increase of more than $400,000 on 2017.  
 
The APTS is Australia’s only all-trotting yearling sale and HRV acknowledges the generous support for the 
important event from the Victorian State Government.  
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